Newsletter No. 3 June 2023





2023 CITY CENTER PAVEMENT REHABILITATION NEWSLETTER





Project Schedule



Project Contacts



Phasing Map

PROJECT SCHEDULE

A construction schedule has been provided by the city's contractor, Asphalt Surface Technologies. A phasing map and expected timeline can be viewed on page two. The schedule is anticipated but may change due to weather or other factors. The following is an overview of the construction phases:

Week of June 19th

- The final layer of asphalt will be paved on 34th Avenue in Phase 1B.
- Work will begin on Phase 2A (34th Avenue/35th Avenue loop) on Wednesday, June 21st with pavement removals.
- Watermain valve repairs will occur in Phase 2A.
- The roadway will remain open to traffic throughout Phase 2A, but delays should be anticipated as the road may be reduced to one lane.

Week of June 26th

- Watermain valve repairs will continue in Phase 2A.
- Spot curb and sidewalk replacements will begin in Phase 2A.

July

- No work will occur on July 4th due to the Independence Day holiday.
- Milling work will take place in Phase 2A and the final layer of asphalt pavement will be installed.
- Work will begin on Phases 2B and 2C with pavement removals, watermain repairs, and storm sewer replacements.

PROJECT CONTACTS

Project Help Line (763)-330-1312

Arianna Christian, of Bolton & Menk, Inc., the Construction Observer for the project, will be on-site daily and is one of the primary contacts for residents and business during construction. She can be reached at (612) 398-8949 or arianna.christian@bolton-menk.com

Nick Amatuccio, of Bolton & Menk, Inc., is the Project Manager overseeing the construction process and will serve as another contact. He can be reached at (612)-965-3926 or nickam@bolton-menk.com

Mike Payne is the Assistant City Engineer for the City of Plymouth and will be the main contact at the city for this project. He can be reached at (763) 509-5538 or mpayne@plymouthmn.gov

Website: The project web page will be updated approximately once a week. Residents can sign-up for email updates at plymouthmn.gov/citycenterpavement

Newsletter No. 3 June 2023

